
From:
Subject: Re: Follow-up and Paint Options

Date: November 19, 2021 at 9:07 AM
To: keenan@citylightsdesign.com
Cc: Warlan Rivera wrivera@cityofdrippingsprings.com, , Tory Carpenter

tcarpenter@cityofdrippingsprings.com

Good morning, Keenan.

We would like to amend the certificate to the color Zircon.  Do we need to fill out another form?

Thank you,

Kelly	Cruse,	SHRM-CP
Principal,	Rex	Grady	Execu:ve	&	Professional	Search
214-770-1280
hFp://www.rexgrady.com

A	values-based	approach	to	recrui3ng	that	matches	impressive	talent	with	inspiring
organiza3ons.

On Sunday, November 14, 2021, 01:01:28 PM CST, keenan@citylightsdesign.com
<keenan@citylightsdesign.com> wrote:

Hi Kelly, Kert,

Thanks for coming in to talk to us on Friday, and for your openness to learn more about the Historic
Preservation Program in Dripping Springs.

I’ve looked at these color options, and all of them would meet the Color Palette Guidelines in the
Hays St. Historic District Design and Development Standards.  Any would be recommended for
approval.

Let us know if, and how you would like to amend the COA for 231 Haydon Lane, and we’ll go from
there.

Thanks,

Keenan E. Smith, AIA
Principal

City Lights Design Alliance
P.O.  1166
Dripping Springs, TX  78620
(512) 659-5062 US mobile
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